
 

 

March 24, 2021 

 

 

Re: Notice of Entity Name Change – Conbraco Industries, Inc. (“Apollo®” 

Valves) 

 

Dear Valued Customers and Suppliers: 

 

We are excited to share important news regarding the evolution of our company 

and are pleased to announce that Conbraco Industries, Inc. is undergoing a name change to 

become Aalberts integrated piping system Americas, Inc. (“Aalberts IPSA”). This name 

change to Aalberts IPSA will align us with our global family of companies and mirror the 

growth and transformation of our company.  Our new name acknowledges our presence 

throughout the Americas and the specialization of the entire product line. This entity name 

change will be effective April 1, 2021 ("Effective Date").  

 

Our commitment to our customers, suppliers and partners remains our highest 

priority and this rebranding will not affect or delay any current or future orders or payments 

due to be remitted. All Conbraco products, including “Apollo®” brand valves, and all other 

branded “Apollo®” connection products such as “Apollo” Press, “Apollo” Powerpress, 

“Apollo” backflow preventers as well as Shurjoint, will retain their product names.   

 

Our name change will not involve any modifications to the company, nor will it in any 

way affect existing relations with customers, suppliers, partners, financial management, 

manufacturing, contracts or personnel.  Additionally, the name change will not impact our 

shipping and billing addresses, tax identification number or invoicing information, all of 

which remain the same.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and we look forward to partnering with you 

as Aalberts integrated piping systems Americas, Inc.  

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 
Richard Lattanzi 

Chief Executive Officer 


